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Comments: I have been a property and cabin owner at Wheeler Creek for 47 years, before greens creek mine

was developed. My property is certainly within a possible fall out plume from fugitive dust at the tailings disposal

area. More extensive air quality monitoring should be required to protect public health. I, along with many Juneau

Area residents, use Hawk inlet for harvesting, various kinds of seafood, including shrimp, king crab Dungeness,

crab halibut, and king salmon. I feel it is imperative that the forest service requires sampling of the sea foods For

hazardous substances such as heavy metals. This is important to protect the public health of subsistence

personal use, and even commercial fisheries that use Hauck inlet. I do not object to the continued operation of

Greens Creek mine, but feel that more testing is needed. This should be part of the ongoing operational protocol

for the mind.


